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        Brazil welcomes the delegation of Togo to the second cycle of the UPR and would like to make the two following recommendations.

(1)Ensure the protection of freedom of expression and of assembly in law and in practice, especially with regards to the political participation and the safety of journalists.

(2)Fully align national criminal laws with international human rights obligations, especially in relation to the criminalization of same-sex relations.


While recognizing the challenges still pending, Brazil also highlights important achievements since the last country review.

[bookmark: _GoBack] Brazil appreciates the ratification under way of the Second Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights, aiming at the abolition of the death penalty by Togo and recognizes its constructive participation in international human rights forums.

      At the domestic level, the criminalization of torture deserves special recognition and support. It is a crucial element to ensure the respect and the protection of fundamental rights.

 We remain committed to supporting Togo in its endeavours in the field of human rights.
I thank you
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